## **Barnes, Peter@Waterboards**

From: Joan Milbourne <jomarily@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 24, 2015 12:26 PM

**To:** Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

**Subject:** Thermal curtain

Dear Mr. Barnes,

I'm opposed to the thermal curtain. I worry about it changing the ecosystem of wildlife at lake Almanor. I worry about my quality of life and the effects of my family. I'm in favor of leaving everything alone so we can continue to enjoy the lake as we have my entire life.

Joan Milbourne co owner to 940 Penninsula drive, Lake Almanor, Ca 96137

Sent from my iPad